
 

Tuesday 28 January 2020 
 

There will be changes to some school bus services 
for Calderwood Christian School, Albion Park High 
School, Albion Park Public School, St Josephs and 
St. Paul’s School 
 

Route Where to catch your bus 

 S190 Route Change 

Service will operate via Escarpment Dr. 
to Tongarra Rd.  

 
 

The service no longer travels through North Macquarie 
Rd. 
 
For more details, visit transportnsw.info and search for 
'School travel'.  
 


